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Pupils of 
the week 

Holly Dunn 

Danny Maylard 

Eddie Grainge 

Charlie Pell 

Rosie Gatenby 

Honey-Leigh 

Grange 

Jude Greenwell 

Jamie Flanagan 

Erin West 

 

 

Home                  

discussion    

questions                   

Stan asked…

Sometimes, we 

may think that a bit 

of friendly teasing 

is fun, but is it fun 

for the person   

being teased?                         

Why is it important 

to consider the 

feelings of other 

people?  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Please don’t climb on our neighbours’ walls and fences on the way to and from school, folks! 

It is with mixed emotion that I write to inform you that Mrs Kearns has been successful at  

interview for a teaching post in another school. Mrs Kearns is a well respected and valued 

member of our school family and will be greatly missed when she starts her new role in   

September. We wish her luck and happiness for her future and know that she will enjoy 

working closer to home. We have placed an advert on our website for a full time teacher in 

Y2 from September.                                                                                                           

Mrs Charlton has made the decision to go back to a part time contract and so we are                      

advertising for a part time teacher to work with her in Y3/4 from September.                                    

Miss Harmar is still on maternity leave and so we are also advertising for a teacher to cover 

her absence from September until January 2022 in the first      

instance, This post will be in Y1.                                                                                           

I look forward to letting you know when we have appointed       

excellent practitioners for our lovely school!  Mrs Channing 

Helping our children to stay safe online                                                                                 

PCSO Lodge visited this week to talk to Mr Bourne’s class, Mrs Murton’s class and 

Mrs Davies’ class about being safe online. Do you want to get to know what your 

child is doing online?                                                                                                       

Net Aware brings together the NSPCC’s expertise in protecting children and O2’s 

tech  know-how and has everything you need to help you keep children safe online. 

Whether you’re an online expert or you’re unsure of where to start, Net Aware can 

help!                                                                                                                        

Visit  https://www.net-aware.org.uk 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to Charlie Murray for looking 

after his friend in the lunch queue. Well done, Charlie! 

Mental Health Awareness week                                                                                        

The past fifteen months haven’t been easy for anyone and we have all been affected 

in different ways. This week, people across the country have been thinking about the 

importance of looking after our mental health. It’s so important to look after our 

minds as well as our bodies and to ask for help and support when we need it.      

Recognising that we need help is the first step to feeling better.                                         

The BBC has created a mental health toolkit - just search for BBC Headroom in your 

browser to access mindful tips, mood mixes, personal stories and tips for motivation. 

Mentalhealth.org.uk also has lots of resources that may help you, your child, your 

family and friends.                                                                                                          

Please remember - you are all very precious.  



Please let Mrs Channing know asap if your child is in school and they, or members of 

your household, develop Covid-19 symptoms, even if they’re already isolating.  

If you are struggling to access Teams at home, please don’t hesitate to ask us for help!               

A message from our Family Mentor, Lesley                                                                                     
This week, I attended some really interesting training about parent conflict and the affect this can have 
upon children. When children know that parents have fallen out with one another, they may become    

withdrawn, tearful or even angry and frustrated and this can impact upon their learning. They may even 
think that they are to blame. A point for parents to remember is that children don't always know when   

conflict or arguments have been resolved. Parents may have disagreements and fall out from time to time 
but, if children witness or even sense this, please make sure that they know when things have been     

resolved so they can be carefree, worry free and happy. 
Please feel free to contact me if you feel you need support or would like to find out more! 

Well done, Harry!        
Huge congratulations to 
Harry Thornton, who has 
been officially welcomed 
into the Middlesbrough  
football club Academy.         
I know that his brother,     

Oliver, and his family feel 
very proud of him, indeed.                                          

Three cheers for Harry! 
 

  Act of Kindness                                                                                                                                                        
This week’s award goes to 

Hattie Moor for being a lovely 
friend.  

Global Council top tip!                                                                                                      

Make sure you don’t waste paper.                                                                               

Paper is made from trees and we must protect them as much as possible!  

  
Clubs 

 
Weds 

3.20pm - 4.20pm 
Football 

Mark Shimwell 
Mrs Davies’ class and 
Mrs Murton’s class 

Thurs 
12.00pm - 12.30pm 

 
 

3.10pm- 4.10pm 

Athletics 
Mrs Davis 

 
 

Gardening 
Miss Tucker 

 

Mrs Davies’ class and 
Mrs Murton’s class 
 
 
Mr Bourne’s class 

Fri 
3.10pm - 4.10pm 

Sports 
Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Charlton’s class and 
Mr Moore’s class 

A new member of the Roseberry (staff) family!                     
I am delighted to inform you that, following a      

successful interview, Mrs Amanda Fisher has been 
appointed as our new Midday Supervisory           

Assistant. She will be working with children in Key 
Stage One and Upper Key Stage Two every day.                                                                                                                                                           

We welcome her into our 
school family and hope 

that she has many happy 
lunch times with us!  

To our families who celebrated Eid this week, 
we’d like to say…  

 

Staying safe and well 
Although many adults have now been vaccinated, 

the risk of Covid hasn’t gone away. It is for this 
reason that we politely request that adults continue 
to wear face coverings whilst on school premises 
(even outdoors). We also request that children do 
not bring things in from home, ie balls, fidget toys, 
bags etc. Homework may be photographed and 
the photographs shared via class Teams pages, 
please. Limiting what comes into school helps us 
to limit the risk of the spread of Covid. Thank you! 


